
SB 6092 - DIGEST

Finds that reforming how this product is taxed will
provide more certainty to taxpayers, provide stability to the
revenue stream, maintain pricing levels to address access to
youth, and simplify administration by the department of
revenue. It is the intent of the legislature that any new
money attributable to this act shall be dedicated to the
health services account, while keeping other accounts whole.


